For Publication in the Statesman June 24, 2020

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF LAKEWAY CITY BUILDING COMMISSION

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City Building Commission
on July 9, 2020 at 9:00 AM. Because of Governor Abbott's Temporary Suspension of Open
Meetings Laws issued on March 16, 2020, the meeting will be conducted via videoconference
and there will be no in-person attendance at this meeting.

Citizen Participation on the following item will occur via telephone at which time all persons
wishing to do so will be allowed to speak for or against the following:

A request from Philip and Patricia Andersen, the owners of the property located at 301
Ringtail Stream Drive (Serene Hills Phase 2W, Lot 189), for a variance pertaining to
fencing within the 25 foot setback fronting Sweet Grass Lane.

Anyone wishing to present written statements or materials affecting the request stated above
may submit such to the Building and Development Services Department via the following
email address: info@Lakeway-tx.gov. If you have any questions on the above notice, please
contact the Building and Development Department at (512) 314-7540, Monday-Friday, 8 A.M.
to 4:30 P.M.

ATTEST: Attested to this th day of 4[/7/&/ ,20 7?0

Senior Plans Examiner, Building and Development Services

City of Lakeway, Texas on this the 2 (ML ,2040.

(/\ /M/(

Frin Carr
Interim Director, Building and Development Services

CERTIFICATE: I certify this notice of %@‘hc hearing was posted on the bulletin boards of the




